
 

 

 

 
29.08.2021 

School Reopening 
 

Dear Parents  

 

In accordance with the Delhi Government's decision on reopening of schools in a phased manner 
with written parental consent, the School Management has decided to commence physical 
classes for the students of classes VI to VIII from 8th September 2021. 

The school assures you that all the SOP guidelines issued by the Ministry of Health and Family Welfare 
with regard to hygiene and sanitization will be strictly adhered to at all levels.  

A close and constant check on wearing of masks and proper social distancing will be maintained 
throughout the school hours.  

You are requested to give the written consent for your ward to attend the school from 8th 
September 2021. 

The consent form duly signed by the parent must be carried by the student at all times in the school. 

(Kindly note that half-yearly examination 2021 will be held online as per the date sheet shared 
earlier.) 

 

L V Sehgal  
Principal 
============================================================================== 

Consent Form 
I _________________________________________ (parent of) ________________________________________ 

of _____________(Class/ Section) do hereby give my consent for my ward to attend the school from 

8th September, 2021. 

I understand that this is purely on a voluntary basis. 

I also assure you that my ward will follow COVID appropriate behaviour at all times in the school 
and strictly adhere to all the safety instructions. I will also keep the school informed of any illness and 
will not send my child to school in such an event. 

 

Name of the Parent: ____________________________________________ 

Contact number: ______________________________________ 

Date: __________________________ 


